
 

 

 

 

      Free School Meal Provision During School Closure. 

 

Dear Parents, 

From Monday 23rd March, Birches First School will be closed to children other than 

those belonging to any of the following categories identified in the latest guidance. 

As your child(ren) is/are entitled to Free School Meals but; 

Does not fall into the identified categories (and therefore will not be in school) 

OR 

Does fall into the identified categories but you are able to provide alternative childcare 

provision for your child(ren), 

we are offering a daily ‘packed lunch’ which will be freshly prepared and ready to 

collect from the school office each day. 

If you are in self-isolation and unable to collect your child’s lunch, please let us know 

and we will try to make arrangements to have it delivered to you.  

Please email me on jferretti@birches.staffs.sch.uk to book your Free School Lunch for 

Monday. For Tuesday onwards, you can order your Free School Lunch by logging into 

your ParentPay account (this should be up and running on Monday).   

You will receive a text message informing you what time your child’s lunch will be 

ready for collection.  

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs J Ferretti 

Acting Headteacher.    
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